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The Embassy of the Republic of Uzbekistan in the Republic of
Latvia presents its compliments to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of
the Republic of Estonia and has the honour to forward a letter by
Ms. Gayane Umerova, Chairperson of the Art and Culture
Development Foundation of the Cabinet Ministers of the Republic of
Uzbekistan to H.E. Ms. Heidy Purga, Minister of Culture of the
Republic of Estonia.

The Embassy kindly asks Esteemed Ministry’s assistance in
forwarding the aforementioned letter to the distinguished addressee
and receiving feedback at your earliest convenience.

The Embassy of the Republic of Uzbekistan avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to -the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the
Republic of Estonia the assurances of its highest consideration.

Riga, March 29, 2024

Encl.: as stated.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs
of the Republic of Estonia
Tallinn



